March 21, 2012

David Danner
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 P

Re: Island Mariner Cruises Inc

Certificate No. BC-95

Request to temporary discontinue passenger and freight service between Bellingham
Washington, and Friday Harbor Washington ( San Juan Island ), via Elisa, Sinclair,
Cypress, Blakley, Decatur, Crane, Jones, Spieden, Johns, Stuart, Waldron, Sucia, and
Matia Islands, with an additional stop at Roche Harbor on San Juan Island, Rosario
Resort, Olga, and Doe Bay on Orcas Island, Lopez and Shaw Islands.

Dear Mr. Danner,

Island Mariner Cruises Certificate No. BC-95 has been operating under lease to Island
Commuter Service LLC. This company is going out of business and is returning the
certificate back to Island Mariner Cruises. With this late notice I do not have time to

locate a vessel for this service. I am asking for a temporary discontinuance for the twelve
(12) month period April 22, 2012 — April 27, 2013.

Please place Island Mariner Cruises Request to Temporarily Discontinue Freight And
Ferry Service on the Agenda for the next Commission meeting consistent with complying
with notice requirements. Thank you for your assistance.
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Terry A. Buzzard
Island Mariner Cruises




